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Rep Role School Rep – History and Heritage 

What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

Communication across the school has been worked on. I have set up 
multiple meetings with the director of teaching and learning and head of 
school. We are managing expectations of students during the pandemic 
and making sure students are informed as new information has come 
out. The new alleys of the facebook page and getting feedback through 
the rep email address have been successful in garnering effective and 
constructive feedback. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

School rep won first school rep of the week award for effective 
communication and helping students remain informed going into 
semster B. School rep and course reps organised a meeting 11/12 to 
discuss approach for semester B and as a pre meet for the upcoming 
subject committee meetings. Informal course rep group chat increasing, 
many new positions filled this has lead to getting more effective 
feedback across all the courses. 

Plans for next 
month 

Plan to contiue to approach feedback in the same was as appears to be 
working effectivley. Want to try and make the meetings with the course 
reps a regular thing if they can be. Have had some issues myself, and 
others, this month regarding deadlines taking up a lot of time, 
particularly in the lead up to Christmas. However, the course reps and I 
are looking at possibly monthly meetings. 

 


